# AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

TOWN OF AVON

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman

Carl Fischer, Vice - Chairman R - | PM 1:55

Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

## JANUARY 24, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Barbara Littlefield, Carl Fischer, Mike Lawler and Stephen McCarthy present.

The Commission met with the Board of Selectmen at 6:30 to discuss P&R's FY18 budget.

Minutes from the January 10th and January 17th meetings were reviewed and accepted with a change.

## **YOUTH DIRECTOR**

The BOS want to explore limiting the Youth Director position to 25 hours weekly. Carl will continue to compile backup to substantiate a 3/4 week position.

#### **TEEN PROGRAM**

Mike motioned that we ask Shana Faro to post the Summer Program director position and councilor positions, Carl 2<sup>nd</sup> the motion with all members in favor. Carl will ask Mr. Crimmins to extend the start date of the Teen Program director to end March 31<sup>st</sup>.

#### **MISC**

A wall phone has been installed in the Civic Center as well as an extra phone jack. The CC telephone # is 508-588-0414 ex 1055.

Our next meeting will be on February 7th.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Leary

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission